
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Dear Sirs and Madams: 
 
Publicity, transportation, staff, etc.,  all costs associated with running for office locally and nationally, 
should not prohibit a citizen from seeking office. Let ALL citizens have a voice in our government, not 
just the 1 percenters! 
 
Thank you for your willingness to serve. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Jean Shirey 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Jean Shirey 
1262 Oak Dr 
Eugene, OR 97404-2844 
 
 
 


